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To:

OSFO Members, PGC President and ONOC President and Secretary    

                   General  

From: 
Chet Gray, OSFO Secretary General





Date:
 
25 June 2021

Subject:  
2021 OSFO Assembly notification #1
Dear Colleagues,

After the success of last year's AGM on Zoom, coupled with the factor that once again it will be near impossible to get all of our membership and Executive together in 2021, this year we have decided to host the AGM simultaneously in-person and on Zoom.
For those who can navigate travel restrictions to attend in person, we are proposing holding this year's meeting on the Gold Coast in Queensland, Australia.  Pending travel restrictions, we believe this is a location that would suit the majority of our membership who will be able to travel and can maximise the benefits of collaborating together in person once again.

The date of the OSFO AGM Zoom conference will be Saturday September 18,2021 at 10.00 am EST.
I kindly ask that you reserve the above in your calendars.
Here is a draft overview of the program schedule if you can attend in person the OSFO AGM on the Gold Coast:
Friday 17th September 
2.00pm              OSFO Committee Meeting

6.00pm              Welcome Drinks OSFO Membership

Saturday 18th September 

10.00am            OSFO AGM – in person and Zoom

12.30pm            Lunch (in person)

2.00pm              Hope Leaders (Edwina / Regan)

3.00pm              Pacific Games (Andrew)

4.00pm              Communications – Social Media, Websites, etc.  (Laura)

7.00pm              Dinner

Sunday 19th September 

9.00-12.00pm   Strategic Planning Session

Sunday – depart Gold Coast

To participate in the OSFO AGM you will need to fill out the 2021 OFSO registration form which has been sent to you along with this notification.

Please indicate if you will be able to join us on the Gold Coast or through the free Zoom conferencing application on Saturday the 18th September at 10.00 am EST. 
Further information regarding the OSFO Assembly will be send to you over the next month for your information.
If you or your organization wish to submit any agenda items for debate, discussion and resolution for the OSFO Assembly or have any suggestions for the program please send through your information by the 18th August 2021.
Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact OSFO directly.
Regards

Chet Gray 

OSFO Secretary General  
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